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Homecoming 2018 

 Homecoming 2018 was a resounding success! So 

great to see all of our amazing alumni (including 

Wesley Rosenbaum, coming all the way from 

Australia to join us!), and experience a 65-33 

dismantling of Memphis. Thanks to all for coming 

out, and we can’t wait to have you all next year! 

Moreover, we once again placed 2nd in Homecoming 

with our pairing of ADPi and Delta Chi. Although we 

were hoping for 1st, a 2nd place finish is nothing to 

be down about! 
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Initiation 

 On December 6th, the 29 members of the Alpha 

Alpha Pledge Class were initiated into the Beta 

Theta Chapter. After excelling through their new 

member process, we could not be happier to welcome 

these young men into our great brotherhood! Some of 

them are already holding prominent positions within 

our chapter, such as Jake Klingele and Jared Gidley, 

who will be heading our recruitment process, Kent 

Studer, who will be heading our Social Committee, 

Josh Eidson, who will be heading our Philanthropy 

Committee, and Gavin White, who will be serving as 

our Service Chair. We’re very proud of these guys 

and are excited for our next pledge class! 
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Christmas Social 2018 

 This December, the Beta Theta Chapter held a Christmas 

social to celebrate the close of a crazy, fun, exciting year. It 

was great to enjoy the company of all of our brothers, as well 

as the girls we all invited, to close out 2018! Of course, you 

could also view it as a way to forget finals were right around 

the corner, but we had fun nonetheless! Events like these are 

great for all the brothers to bond, from 5th years to freshman, 

and we couldn’t be happier to hold them for us and our friends 

in sororities.   
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New Executive Board 

 The New Executive Board will be officially taking over by 

the start of 2019, and we couldn’t be more excited to see them 

continue what past boards have worked on! Here is a list of 

them by position: 

Prytanis: Alec VanBuskirk 

Epiprytanis: Garret Weber  

Grammateus: Henry Roth 

Crysophylos: Parker Koval 

Hegemon: Danny Flint 

Hypophetes: Matt Eblen  

Pylortes: Tom Lorish 

Histor: Tommy Geisinger 

Recruitment Chair: Jake Klingele 

House Manager: Trevor Atkinson 
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Graduates 

  

 This fall we unfortunately had to bid farewell to three 

brother of Beta Theta due to graduation. These members have 

been outstanding throughout their years, holding multiple 

executive positions and living in house for many, many 

semesters. We will certainly miss them, and are excited to see 

what they can do in the future. Congratulations Frater Witte, 

Frater Kretsinger, and Frater Hammer!   
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